
Sent: Monday, 14 November 2005 10:57 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/511/NR - UKLink Documents Extranet updates 

Dear Colleague, 

Following adverse comments regarding The UKLink Documents Extranet site, we have carried out 
a review and made improvements to the layout and its file structure. 

Please note: There have been no changes to any of the File Formats or any of the other 
documents, we have just made them easier to find. 

We will be carrying out Branding updates to the UKLink Manual and UKLink Manual Supplement 
Documents, these changes should be completed by Mid December. 

Please let me know, and forward any comments regarding the UKLink Documents Extranet Site 
you might have. 

Regards, 

 

Paul Crump 

IS Officer 

xoserve 

0121 713 5814 

paul.crump@xoserve.com 


